From: i yicting [

Sent: 25 January 2017 21:59

To: Planning

Cc: minesh@malmin.co.uk

Subject: 2016/6194/P Fwd: [Fwd: saving our healthcare centre at farringdon road]

Dear planner

| am an loyal customer for healthcare centre at Farringdon road, | feel very upset when hearing
their might be moved to the basement . | am regular visitor for my anterior teeth treatment, |
understand for a proper work to be done that requires natural light and good environments, |
strongly feel no natural lights effect overall services.

Kind regards
Yiding i
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